AMY'S CANADA TRIP 2006

November 11-18 Toronto, Can



Amy Leading worship at Evangel Temple, Toronto,

Canada



Above: Amy with some friends Left-Right: Amy, Ashley, Kelly, Allison and Vanessa



The trip to Toronto, Canada was a blast! The church we visited had over eighty, different ethnic backgrounds. It was so beautiful to see the power of God touch those people; their worship was so genuine and sweet. Also, the hospitality of Evangel Temple was absolutely amazing.

These people truly know what it is to have the heart of a worshipper. I look forward to visiting again!



The weather was beautiful!!



Pastors Joe and Becky Cruse.



The whole Canada Team

Dear Friends,

Hi! I want to take this opportunity to wish each one of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Blessed New Year!

The trip to Canada was a great experience and blessing. I was able to lead worship for the ministry trip which has been my passion.

To update everyone on what is happening in my life I would like to share my situation with you. I am in my third semester at Institute for the Arts in Austin, Texas which is an awesome worship school led and founded by Pastors Jo and Becky Cruse. Pastor Jo Cruse is the brother of Cindy Cruse Ratcliff who leads worship at Lakewood Church in Houston. The Cruse family has a great anointing for worship and I feel blessed to study under them.

I have 3 more semesters to go until I graduate. Upon graduation I will have a Bachelor of Arts degree with a major in Music and a minor in Theology. The school has been such a great experience with training in serving, worshipping and everyday life. I highly recommend it to anyone who is interested in becoming a worship leader.

In addition to going to school I am privileged to minister to the youth of a Chinese Church, Travis Christian Assembly, each Friday night and Sunday morning here in Austin. They are very precious and the Lord is doing a great work among them.

God has brought a godly young man into my life named Brandon Archer. He graduated from Institute from the Arts and he is helping to minister to the youth at the same church where I minister. It has been awesome to minister together. Last week he took me to special place got down on his knee and asked me to marry him! I accepted!

I have been learning many lessons of faith. Right now I am believing the Lord to resurrect my car! I was driving and it stopped when I was on Hwy 290! I had to have it towed and right now it is in the shop! It has been a test of my faith!

God has blessed me in so many ways! Not too long ago I was able through the help of the church where I minister to get a re-furbished laptop! It is great to have one to help with school! Before this time I was trying to use a "dinosaur" which couldn't even burn a CD! So I am thankful for the new laptop!

I am really thankful for your prayers and help! My college has been a real walk of faith. God faithfully supplied a place for me to live and my tuition for which I am very grateful. There have been the times, which I guess many students experience, where the food is scarce, the study hours long, many needs to believe the Lord for and trials, but the blessings outweigh the trials and God faithfully brings me through. I want to thank those of you who have supported me. Your support came at a very needy time and I really appreciate it.

Well, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! Maybe I will get to see some of you over the holidays which I look forward to.

Love,

Amy

Amy

PS: I would love to hear from you! My address is: Amy Ferguson, 8001 W. Hwy 71 Apt B 105, Austin, Texas 78735 My phone number is: (832) 428-4287

Merry Phristmas!